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Park closures due to bushfire 

Two conservation parks in the Adelaide Hills and sections of the Heyson Trail 

are closed due to the bushfire in Cherryville. 

The  Kenneth Stirling Conservation Park which crosses Balhannah and 

Cherryville  and Montacute Conservation Park at Montacute closed yesterday 

in the interests of public safety.  

Sections of the Heyson Trail in the vicinity of Cherryville are now also closed. 

For more information on the current bushfire in the Adelaide Hills near 

Cherryville please visit the CFS website: http://www.cfs.sa.gov.au or phone the 

Bushfire Information Hotline on 1300 362 361.       
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